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50th Annual Craft Fair will be held Saturday, November 8

The Franklin Newcomers and Friends Club is pleased to announce that our 50th Annual Craft Fair will
be held Saturday, November 8th from 9am to 3pm. The Fair will be located at Tri-County High School
in Frankiin. There is a $3 entry fee for anyone over 12 years of age.

We typically showcase close to 70 Artisans. In addition, you'll find our bake and raffle tables located
near the entrance. Al proceeds are donated to local charitable organizations. Also, we will accept
donated items for the Franklin Food Pantry at the entrance.

Sadly, we share that this is the final chapter of the Franklin Newcomers and Friends Club. But, we are
thrilled that another local charitable organization has agreed to take over this well established, annual
event; the Craft Fair will continue in the years to come!

The Rotary Club of Frankiin, MA officially stepped up. We will be mentoring them at this year's event
and they will take the helm at the 2026 Craft Fair. Both of our clubs have similar values and missions
S0 we are 5o pleased to hand them the baton. Many Newcomers members were heartbroken at the
thought of this being the last craft fair; we love this event and many of us will likely volunteer at the

Craft Fair when the Rotary members take over.

For more information about the Craft Fair visit our Facebook page at
https://www.facebook.com/FranklinNewcomersCraftFair/.

For more information about The Rotary Club of Frankiin, visit their website at
https://franklinmarotary.org/in/home/.





